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GRANT OF COMPUTER INCREMENT TO ELIGIBLE STAFF 

 

As per directions of the Hon’ble Apex Court, the Department of Financial Services (DFS), 

Ministry of Finance (MoF), GoI has reconsidered the issue of effective date for grant of 

Computer Increment in RRBs.  

 

Accordingly, vide communication dated 18.09.2024, DFS has advised RRBs to re-fix the pay 

and/or pension, and pay due amount of arrears to all eligible Officers and Employees of RRBs, 

who were in service / probation as on 01.11.1993. 

 

In view of the above, it is informed to all such eligible Officers and Employees, who were in 

the Bank’ service on or before 01.11.1993 and are not currently drawing pay or pension, have 

been dismissed / deceased, have taken compulsory retirement / resigned or their legal heirs 

to apply for Computer Increment (Application enclosed) 

 

The application with required back papers should be sent to Tamil Nadu Grama Bank, HRM 

Department, Head Office, No.6, Yercaud Road, Hasthampatti, Salem – 636007 or mail the 

scanned copies of all documents to hrm@tngb.co.in or hand over the documents in person. 

 

Please note that the last date for claim of eligible Computer Increment is 05.10.2024.  

  

Application form for claiming Computer Increment has been made available in Bank’s website 

viz. www.tamilnadugramabank.in   

 

 

 

General Manager (Admin) 
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